
Planning Committee 
Wednesday, 5th August, 2015

PLANNING COMMITTEE SITE VISIT – NOTE OF MEETING

Members present: Councillor Hutchinson (Deputy Chairperson); 
Alderman McGimpsey; and 
Councillors Armitage, Bunting, 
Heading, Johnston and Mullan. 

In attendance: Mrs. K. Mills, Mrs. U. McDonald 
and Mr. B. Flynn. 

Apologies

Alderman L. Patterson and Councillors Garrett, Campbell and McDonough-
Brown.

Z/2013/1482/F – St Thomas’ Hall, 138a Upper Lisburn Road

Further to its decision of 30th July, the Committee convened at 5:00 p.m. at St. 
Thomas’ Hall, 138a Lisburn Road, to undertake a site visit. 

The Deputy Chairperson pointed out that the application had been deferred 
specifically to enable Members to assess if the proposal was out of character with the 
surrounding vicinity and whether it represented an overdevelopment of the site.

The Committee noted that it was anticipated that the application would be 
reconsidered at the meeting scheduled for 18th August. 

The site visit concluded at 5:30 p.m.

Noted.


